
System 7.5 Update 1.0: Finder Update Message (6/95)

Article Created: 26 June 1995

TOPIC -----------------------------------------------------------

After reinstalling System 7.5, the following message is displayed after the
desktop appears:

"The system extension "Finder Update" cannot be used, because it is too new."

There does not seem to be any problem as the computer seems to operate properly
after clearing the dialog box.  What does this message mean?

DISCUSSION ----------------------------------------------------

This message is a result of having reinstalled System 7.5 over System 7.5.1 and
not reinstalling the update.  The solution is to install the System 7.5 Update
1.0.
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